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Kay Ahmed-Tareq

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] RE: Planning Application Incomplete - 24/00269/TPA

 
 

From: Stuart Power <stu@stupat.plus.com> 
Sent: 12 February 2024 12:08 
To: dcplanning <dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Planning Application Incomplete - 24/00269/TPA  
  
This Message originated outside your organization. 
 
Attention of Kay Ahmed-Tareq. 
 
 
Dear Kay, 
 
Further to your letter the amount of intended height reduction to holly trees T2 & T7 is 50cm. 
 
Regards, 
 
Stuart. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk <dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk>  
Sent: 12 February 2024 11:32 
To: stu@stupat.plus.com 
Subject: Planning Application Incomplete - 24/00269/TPA 
 
Please see attached document 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom they are addressed. However, any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do 
not necessarily represent those of Chichester District Council. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient, be 
advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying 
of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or recorded to 
secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes. 
 
If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the Chichester District Council administrator. 
 
E-mail or phone 44  (0) 1243 785166 
contact@chichester.gov.uk 


